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22nd March 2024 

 

Information Meeting about the Year 1 Phonics Tests: Friday, 26th April, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

We would like to invite you to an information meeting about the Year 1 Phonics Tests which are 

completed by all Year 1 children, in England, in June. The information meeting will be led by your 

child’s class teacher and will take place in your child’s classroom, whilst the children are in the Hall 

for their morning assembly at 9:05am. 

The meeting will give you some context around these national Phonics Checks and also provide 

you with some information about how to support your child, at home, with their phonics skills 

practice.  

Please complete the form HERE to register for the meeting. Due to limited space in the classrooms, 

only one parent/ carer per child will be able to attend this meeting. 

On the day, please wait in the playground, near the Year 1 door, after you have dropped your child 

off and you will be admitted into the building, once all of the children have gone into the Hall for 

assembly. 

We look forward to welcoming you and thank you, in advance, for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs E Curthoys 

Head of School 
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